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Senate Republic Leader Bonham Responds to the 

Assassination of Charlie Kirk 

SALEM, Ore. – Senate Republican Leader Daniel Bonham (R-The Dalles) released 

the following statement in response to the tragic murder of Charlie Kirk: 

“How have we reached a point in our society where someone would resort to violence to 

silence a voice? Charlie Kirk was a powerful voice for common sense and played an 

instrumental role in connecting the conservative movement with today’s youth. His life 

was tragically cut short, and our hearts go out to his wife, children, and family. We pray 

for God’s comfort and peace for them in this devastating time.” 
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